
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Joo, MaeMae.Joo@abc.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2016 10:04:17 AM
Subject: Re: Sunday 10/9

Mae,

I apologize for the delay. As you can imagine it's been a very busy week in SC preparing for 
Hurricane Matthew. 


Unfortunately, the governor is not going to have availability to join you all this week. As always don't 
hesitate to reach out moving forward. 

-Chaney 

On Oct 8, 2016, at 9:46 AM, Joo, Mae <Mae.Joo@abc.com> wrote:


Never heard back on this
Is the Governor available sunday? 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 5, 2016, at 12:34 PM, Joo, Mae <Mae.Joo@abc.com> wrote:
 

Is the Governor considering interviews on the hurricane on Sunday morning?
 
Mae
 
 
Mae Joo|Producer, This Week with George Stephanopoulos
1717 DeSales Street, N.W.|Washington, D.C. 20036
Office: 202-222-7171|Cell: 202-510-3056
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